
Join Us for a Life-Saving Blood Donation 

Campaign! 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming blood donation campaign aimed at helping those in 

need within our community. Your participation can make a significant difference! 

Date: Saturday, December 10, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Main St, Your Town 

Every donation can save up to three lives. Whether you are a first-time donor or a seasoned 

veteran, your contribution is invaluable. We will provide refreshments and a small thank-you gift 

for all participants! 

To make a reservation or if you have any questions, please contact us at (123) 456-7890 or email 

us at info@yourcommunitycenter.org. 

Thank you for considering this important opportunity to give back to our community. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Outreach Team 


